
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – DECEMBER 6, 2011 
 
PIERRE BERTON ARTIFACTS AND MEMORABILIA TASK FORCE 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
Recommendation 
 
The City Clerk, on behalf of the Pierre Berton Artifacts and Memorabilia Task Force, 
recommends: 
 
1. That the following sentence be deleted from the Pierre Berton Artifacts and 

Memorabilia Task Force Terms of Reference: 
 "Members of City of Vaughan Council may not serve as Chair or Vice Chair"; and 
 
2. That a letter of thanks be sent to former Steering Committee Members. 
 
Sustainability 

 
n/a 
 
Economic Impact 
 
n/a 
 
Communications Plan 
 
n/a 
 
Purpose 
 
In accordance with the Procedural By-law, Ad Hoc Committees must submit reports to 
Council.  This report is bringing forward for Committee's consideration the recommendations 
from the Pierre Berton Artifacts and Memorabilia Task Force. 
  
Background and Analysis 
 
At the Pierre Berton Artifacts and Memorabilia Task Force meeting of October 31, 2011 the 
following recommendations were made: 
 

1. That the following sentence be deleted from the Terms of Reference: 
"Members of City of Vaughan Council may not serve as Chair or Vice Chair"; 
and 

 
2. That a letter of thanks be sent to former Steering Committee Members. 

 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2020 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
n/a 
 
 
 
 



Conclusion 
 
The recommendations from the Pierre Berton Artifacts and Memorabilia Task Force is being 
brought forward for Committee's consideration. 
 
Attachments 
 
none 
 
Report Prepared By 
 
Adelina Bellisario, Assistant City Clerk 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Jeffrey A. Abrams, City Clerk 


